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NEWSLETTER 
A message from the Coordinator  

Exciting changes are coming to OSHClub this term. If you have not already seen, there have been some major cosmetic changes to 
the OSHClub room with the removal of the chimney and rearrangement of furniture to create an open and inviting space which 
encourages more group play in the space.  
  
Just a quick reminder… for all my parents of ASC, if you are coming to pick up your child before 4pm you will not find us in the OSHC 
room but rather in the school hall where we play group games and have a run around to burn off all that energy. After 4pm, you can 
find the Juniors (Prep – Grade 3) in the OSHC room and the Seniors (Grade 4 – Grade 6) in the Lab. This term we will also be making 
use of the Library in the afternoon.  
 
Finally, our Tuesday ASC bookings are almost at capacity. This means it will become very difficult to make last minute bookings for 
this session. We are asking parents to make a permanent booking for this session if required. It will be easier to cancel this booking 
than try and make a last-minute booking.  
 
Thank you Everyone! 
Rita Davies  

OSHClub News 

The first 2 weeks of term 2 have flown by us so quickly with children enjoying their time back at OSHC. They have been very busy 
helping make changes to the OSHC room and building/assembling new toys and resources for the service. And starting this Friday, 
OSHC will be running a cooking club in the afternoon. To start us off, this Friday children will be making Pizza for afternoon tea. Stay 
tuned for the full schedule of what the children will be cooking each week. We will also be including each week’s recipe in the 
OSHClub newsletter.  
 
As part of our Sustainability Club – which runs on a Monday and Wednesday – we will be watching the films Wall-E and The Lorax in 
the coming weeks on a Friday to look at the impact of non-sustainable practice on planet Earth and discussing what we can do to 
avoid that being our future. More details to come in the following weeks.  
 

That’s all for this fortnight! We can not wait to see what this fortnight has instore. And Mums, have a lovely day on Sunday 😊  

 

 

Enjoying the new jumbo 
connect 4

Having fun with free craft  
Investiagting the new 
reading/chillout zone

Busy making pancakes 
Admiring the kids rearranging 

skills 
Making Jelly for afternoon 

tea 


